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As a long-time Oregonian concerned about rising energy rates, I urge you to support 

SB 88. Ratepayers should not be required to pay for spending that only benefits the 

utility companies, such as spending for lobbying, advertising, or litigation. These 

expenses add up to millions of dollars every year. Meanwhile, many Oregonians are 

struggling to pay their energy bills. This can lead to serious public health risks during 

extreme weather events and when air quality is poor, both of which are becoming 

more common because of climate change. 

 

Please support SB 88. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amanda Duncan 

Beaverton, Oregon 


